
EDITORIAL NOTICE 

After a decade at the University of Western Ontario, the editorial office 
of Philosophy of Science has returned to Pittsburgh. The transition has 
been gradual. Since the beginning of 1990, manuscript submissions have 
been handled by the Pittsburgh staff. This issue, the first to be edited 
here, consists entirely of materials accepted by the previous editor, Pro-
fessor Robert Butts. We expect to have all other manuscripts that were 
accepted by the previous editor published in the remaining three 1991 
issues. The editorial staff gratefully acknowledges all of the help that 
Professor Butts and his staff have provided during the transition. We will 
do our best to maintain the high standards they have set for the journal. 

We want to thank also the members of the Editorial Board who are 
listed on the iside cover of this issue, some of whom have now finished 
their terms of service. They have served the journal faithfully for many 
years. 

We want to announce one change in policy. In an effort to distribute 
more fairly the rising costs of producing the journal, the Governing Board 
at their meeting in 1990 ruled that manuscripts submitted by persons who 
are not members of the Philosophy of Science Association must be ac-
companied by a processing fee of $15.00. This fee (payable by check or 
money order to the Association) may be waived for submissions from 
citizens of countries with currency restrictions. 

Pittsburgh, December 1990 
MERRILEE H. SALMON 
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